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Support the Collection for the Church in Latin America










Sample Bishop’s Letter

May be read from the pulpit, inserted into the parish bulletins, 
or printed in the (arch)diocesan paper.
Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

Soon, our (arch)diocese will take up the national Collection for the Church in Latin America. The collection helps to share the faith in regions like the mountainous Andahuaylas Province of Peru, where most of the people of the Talavera District speak Quechua. To better minister to these people, the parish of Santiago Apostol led a project to prepare Quechua-language audiovisual materials about evangelization and Sacred Scripture. The parish also created digital materials and furnished a room to serve as a library to hold these and other resources.

Support from the Collection for the Church in Latin America helped cover the necessary costs of the project—allowing the first series of materials to be created in June 2018. By supporting this collection, you help share the faith more fully with underserved indigenous peoples in remote areas of Latin America.

Our (arch)diocese takes up this collection the weekend of [insert date here]. Please be generous toward this collection. Take this opportunity to share your faith with our sisters and brothers in Latin America and the Caribbean. Your support truly makes a difference. Thank you and God bless you.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

(Insert bishop’s name, title, and signature)

For more information on the Church in Latin America and the many 
projects funded by the collection, please visit www.usccb.org/latin-america.

